
St. Mary’s Guild Worlingworth 
 
 The Guild meets monthly usually on the second Tuesday in member’s homes.  
 
It supports St. Mary’s Church in a variety of ways, from decorating the church 
for festivals and special events to providing and serving refreshments, making 
posies for Mothering Sunday and fund raising.  
 
Although it was a very dry early summer Open Gardens took place around the 
village including a few from Southolt in July and a successful Wedding Dress 
Exhibition took place in September inspired by Diana Totten a church member, 
two jumble sales and finally a festive coffee morning in December were held. 
 
A jumble sale last Saturday (13th April) took place and future fundraising being 
planned for this year: a secondhand book and jigsaw sale first weekend of 
August, the return of Advent and Angel Festival Nov/ Dec.  
 
I would like to thank villagers for their support and involvement over the past 
year and look forward to another year working together, the guild is a small 
friendly group and new members are always welcome. 
 
Veronica Plowman. Guild Leader  

 


